
Circular No. P-11/24                                                                      Date: 20/05/2024 

 

   DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

Dear Parents  

Greetings! 

 

 

The State Government has suddenly announced closure of schools due to extreme 

weather conditions. This is to inform you that: 

 

 The School will remain closed for Summer Vacation from 21st May, 2024 to                 

30th June, 2024. 

 

 The decision about already communicated schedule for Parent Teacher Meetings 

will be confirmed shortly through class WhatsApp groups. 
 

 Holidays Homework for the students will be shared on the school website 

(www.davbrsnagar.org) by 23rd May, 2024. 
 

 Holidays Homework is assigned to build self-discipline amongst the students and 

to encourage them to take responsibility for their learning. Students benefit by 

learning to work independently and by efficiently managing their time during long 

vacation.  
 

 You are requested to encourage your wards to work independently to complete 

their Holidays Homework without taking any help from outside agencies.  
 

 

Happy Holidays! 
 

 

 

(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal 
 

http://www.davbrsnagar.org/

